Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS >

Thank you for an incredible year!

View this email in your browser





Thank you!

Dear <<First Name>>.

This has been an incredible year for Food Shift and I am feeling full of gratitude for all the love and support from the community that has helped us get to where we are today. Thanks to your support, we won free advertising on BART and scored the Community Green Grant. We now have about 1,500 people a week visiting our website to learn about the problem of wasted food and how to reduce it. We've kept over 20,000 pounds of food from the landfill and fed 65 families in our OUSD program. And we just launched a petition to the EPA to encourage the adoption of a national food waste reduction campaign.

Next year we want to do even more! Please help support our work by <u>donating</u> <u>today</u>.

Warmly,

Dana Frasz
Founder and Director, Food Shift

Donate to Food Shift







"Food for Kids" featured in East Bay Express!

Our program recovers and distributes excess, edible food from Oakland cafeterias which helps feed community members who may not have adequate access to food, specifically students and their local communities. (Thanks to



Momo Chang from the East Bay Express for the great story and photo!)

GROCERY STORE SCORECARD		
*	**	***
Mi Pueblo Markets Grocery Outlet in Oakland Costco Mollie Stone's Market	Andronico's on Shattuck Whole Foods on Telegraph Trader Joe's on Lakeshore Berkeley Natural Emeryville Target Walmart in Oakland Lucky's Save-Mart East Oakland Safeway on Grand	Bi-Rite Market Berkeley Bowl

Measuring Food Waste
East Bay Express
Who's the surplus food
heroes of the grocery
world? The East Bay
Express digs deep to see
which retailers are donating
or selling still-edible food
that's past its prime and
which are just tossing it
away.

Donate Today!

Copyright © 2013 Food Shift, All rights reserved.

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

